



20th April 2022

Dear Parents

Change of Venue

This is to let you know that there is a change of venue for Year 3 visit on Thursday 28th April 2022.

They will be visiting the **Natural History Museum** as a part of our Geography topics on Earthquakes and Volcanoes **instead of the Science Museum** as previously notified. Please accept our apologies but we will require you to consent again.

We will be travelling by train. We will catch the train from Harrow & Wealdstone Station to South Kensington via Paddington. We hope to be back to school by 3:10pm.

The cost of this trip is covered in the £20.00 payment for the school events for this academic year.

Your child will need:

- School uniform, a weather appropriate coat and comfortable, weather appropriate shoes (wellies or trainers).
- · Backpacks so hands are free.
- A water bottle.



Please make sure your child is in school by 8:50am so they don't miss the trip.

Please make sure your child has eaten a healthy breakfast before school to give them lots of energy.

A packed lunch will be provided for children who have a hot lunch in school. Children who have a packed lunch must bring their lunch from home in a named disposable bag.

Please click the link below to give consent for your child to go on this visit and also to indicate if you are able to help supervise children and submit this form by Monday 25th April 2022.

Year 3 visit to History Museum

Yours sincerely

Miss Johal

Miss Wheeler

Miss K Johal Year 3 Teacher Miss C Wheeler Assistant Headteacher



Elmgrove Primary School and Nursery Kenmore Avenue

Kenton Harrow HA3 8LU











